
 
 

Starts  
week commencing  
5 October 2020

Free Sports 
Youth Clubs
Join us for free fun sports 
activities at two local venues for 
children aged 7 – 11. 
The clubs are run by qualified coaches from 
Youth Dreams Project, and fully risk assessed. Numbers 
are limited and spaces must be booked in advance.

 
 

   Welland 
Charteris Centre 

Wednesdays 
5pm - 6pm

 
South Bretton 

Family and Community Centre, 
Redpoll Place 

Mondays 
5pm - 6pm

To find out more and book a place for your child or 
children contact us by telephone on 01733 396404 or 
email community@crosskeyshomes.co.uk
or contact Luke from Youth Dreams on 07583 688413 or 
luke.kennedy@youthdreamsproject.co.uk

Places must be booked in advance. Social distancing will be in place. 
You will also need to provide track and trace contact details.
Follow us on Facebook to keep up to date with all our events and activities.



www.facebook.com/familiesfirstpeterborough 

                                                                                  

 

 

 

 

FAMILIES FIRST PETERBOROUGH 

 

 

 
13 to 19yr olds are invited along on 
Wednesdays from 5pm until 7pm. 

 
For more information, please call Cherry Lester on 078 514 249 25 

                                    



Volunteer 
training
Come along to find out what you need to do to 
become a volunteer! 

Our day course will give you the skills and 
opportunities to become a volunteer at the 
many organisations currently looking for people 
to help out!

Monday 12 October, 

10am – 4pm 

at South Bretton Family 
and Community Centre, 
Redpoll Place, PE3 9XZ

Please be aware that numbers are limited, and places 
must be booked in advance.
Social distancing will be adhered to throughout the 
course.
To find out more and book your place call 01733 
396404 or email community@crosskeyshomes.co.uk



Experience life as 
a Park Ranger!

Join with CKH and Nene Park Trust for 

To find out more and book a place contact us by 
telephone on 01733 396404  
or email community@crosskeyshomes.co.uk

Follow us on Facebook to keep up to date with all our events and activities.


